



WWW.LPHS.ORG

April 2017

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Please join us for Lake Park High School's Incoming Parent Orientation Program that will take place the evening of Monday, May 1, 2017. This program is designed to answer the questions of our new Lake Park parents and expose parents to the resources that are available to LP families. The program begins in the East Campus auditorium at 7:00 p.m. and concludes at 9:00 p.m. It is intended for parents; students do not need to attend.

After the opening presentation, parents will have the opportunity to select three different breakout sessions. The purpose of this format allows parents to explore topics most important to them and have their questions answered by school leaders, counselors, faculty, and students. The list of breakout sessions follows:

- Ask the kids! Student Panel: Freshmen, Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors
- Guidance Counselor Question and Answer
- Safety, Security, Bully Prevention and Awareness
- Who is this child of mine? Social and Cognitive Issues in Adolescence
- College and Career Readiness: What every freshman parent needs to know
- Advanced Placement (AP) and Honors Programming: Expectations and 5-Year Planning
- Chromebook 1:1 Program

The Lake Park tradition is revitalized with each incoming class. Please know that your student becomes our legacy. We are committed to ensuring your student's transition to high school is a smooth and productive experience. Your presence on Monday, May 1 is a wonderful opportunity to contribute to that process.

As always, we look forward to seeing you on campus.

fourt

Sincerely,

John Gouriotis

Principal